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Where did the month of September go?!

After a lot of work, the students are finished with 
their sketchbooks!

Each student designed, built and assembled their 
own sketchbook from scratch. 

They will be using these books to take notes, write 
down their thoughts, complete “sketch of the 
week” assignments, and grow as young artist. 

It is my hope these will be full of fantastic drawings 
for you all to enjoy by the end of the school year!

Keith Haring art from last spring 2017

What are we learning?

Both grade levels have started cursive handwriting that will con-
tinue on throughout the school year. 

Through our Eastern European Unit, we have been discovering 
famous Russian artists and architecture. 

The third graders have been discussing the life of Wassily Kandinsky  
and the condition he had known as Synesthesia. 

This condition enabled him to “see sound” and “hear color” 

There has been much debate on what that would be like and how it 
would effect his artwork. 


